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Dream Team!

December has been an exceptionally busy and hugely
successful month for the Club.

A very big thank you to Debbie and her dedicated team
for their tremendous work, not only in the lead up to
Christmas but throughout the whole year. The efforts of
every single one of you are truly appreciated, however
we feel a special shout out must go to Paul for agreeing
to pose for this festive photo!

Congratulations!

On 7th December the Club hosted the Annual Gents
Angus County Dinner.

Huge congratulations to our RMMGC teams on winning
both the Four Man and Six Man Championships in the
same year; the first time a participating Club has ever
done so!

Well done, Gents! A fantastic achievement!

Another Big Thank You!

We’re sure you will agree that this year’s Christmas
decorations have been exceptional. The clubhouse
looks stunning and this is in no small part due to the
efforts of two volunteer members, Gail Henderson and
Janice Robb.

A very big thank you, ladies, from us all!

Monthly Prize Draw Winners

Santa has come early for three lucky members, winners
of our monthly Prize Draw. They are:

1st prize – £100 – Garry Murray
2nd prize – £50 – Stewart Keir
3rd prize – £25 – Tony Williams

Congratulations to the successful winners!

If any member wishes to join the Monthly Prize Draw,
please reply to this newsletter and we will contact you.

Some Dates for Your Diary

A wee heads up about a few things happening in
January...

Thursday 2nd
Mixed 18 Hole Singles Stableford (both courses). Open
to all golfing members. Book your chosen tee time via
Sweetspot, sign into either competition via HowDidIDo
or the PSI Terminal and input your scores at the end of
your round.

Friday 17th
Following a very successful Quiz Night last month, we
plan to offer another, along with Themed Food in the
New Year. Sincere thanks to Michael Gove for agreeing
to lead these events.

Saturday 25th
Possible Burns Supper (to be confirmed)

Friday 31st
Asian Food Night to celebrate Chinese New Year

Merry Christmas and Happy New Year!

Sincere thanks to all members for your continued
support. It is so heartening to see our Club ‘buzzing’
when so many are struggling and that is down to you, as
the users of our excellent facilities.

The Board would like to wish you all a very Merry
Christmas and a healthy and prosperous 2025
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